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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 001679
Date 09 November 2017

Bus Lane Penalties

Request:

I would like to make a freedom of information request about the number of bus lane
penalty notices issued for Darlington Street in the city centre on 15th October 2017,
22nd October 2017 & 29th October 2017, individually for comparison please.

The number of Penalty Charge Notices (PCN) issued for driving in Darlington Street
Bus Lane on the dates in question are as follows:

15th October 2017, 11 PCN’s were issued.
22nd October 2017, 32 PCN’s were issued
29th October 2017, 98 PCN’s were issued


